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This bill goes far beyond sensibility, until Oregon can reach a standard benchmark for 

our students and a higher standard of learning and NOT lower it, this bill is a NO!  

 

Oregon has extremely inflated and  incorrect voter rolls, this will only inflate them 

more! Parents are trying to get kids to show up to school on time,  not allow a town 

candidate to  solicit to their minor for their election political gain.  

 

Is every 16 to 17 year old responsible enough to update their voter registrations when 

they move,  who will be liable for that, will it be the parents or will it be the state? By 

state standards parents are liable for their minors till age 18.   

 

Oregon is FAR BEHIND on its voter roll updates.  This allows for FURTHER BALLOT 

STUFFING and shows a very clear picture of Oregonians representation mentality.   

 

What’s even more interesting is at the age of 16 you cannot have anyone in your 

vehicle that is not immediate family after you get your license for six months, BUT yet 

we want to give children the power to vote but not fully allow them the freedom of 

driving after they earned their license. One can simple not make logic out of this 

whatsoever beyond preying on a inexperienced minor in areas of politics and 

personal gain.  

 

Elections have consequences, but maybe that’s the point here, to reach the outcome 

that the bad actors want, what better way than to solicit to minors. 


